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     February 13, 2008 
 
 
Via email (prcz@naic.edu) 
 
Interference Office 
Attn: Spectrum Manager 
National Astronomy and Ionosphere Center 
Arecibo Observatory 
HC3 Box 53995 
Arecibo, PR  00612 
 
Gentlemen: 
 

On behalf of our client, Television Station WECN-DT, applicant for a post-transition 
digital television station on Channel 18 in Naranjito, Puerto Rico, in accordance with Section 
73.1030 of the FCC Rules, we are hereby notifying you of the proposed facility. The 
particulars of the proposal are as follows: 
 
Geographical coordinates of antenna location (NAD83): 18-17-26.8N / 66-16-00.6W 
Antenna height (center of radiation): 40 m AGL; 525 m AMSL 
Antenna directivity: 14.55 dBi (maximum) 
Proposed channel: 18 (494-500 MHz) (FCC Section 73.603) 
Type of emission: 6M00D7W 
Effective isotropic radiated power: 37.7 kW (maximum) 
 
Please note that the proposed facility is for a digital television station on Channel 18 that will 
begin operation after the DTV transition date of February 17, 2009. There is currently 
another digital station occupying Channel 18, WTCV(TV), which will be discontinuing 
operation. 
 

Should you find any adverse effect from this proposal, please communicate so via 
email (bobjr@dlr.com), telefax (941-329-6030) or regular mail, so appropriate action can be 
taken. 
 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
     Louis R. duTreil, Jr., P.E. 




